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I am writing to encourage you to issue the permits required in order for the Stibnite Gold
Project to commence operations.

After reviewing project details, I believe that the benefits to the environment in proposed
remediation and reclamation activities would be extremely beneficial to the long-term health
of the local ecosystem. These benefits might otherwise go unrealized and that would truly be a
shame.

Thank you,
Melissa

Melissa Ann Driskell
Global Environmental Management Services, Inc.




